COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Enniscorthy Co. Wexford Tel 053-9240564

E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie



Sunday, 13 December 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This afternoon I was informed by Public Health/HSE of a positive case of Covid-19 in a member of our school community. This is the first case of Covid-19 confirmed amongst our students. I send the school's best wishes to the person affected for a full and speedy recovery.

A public health risk assessment has been undertaken and the parents of any children deemed to be close contacts of the confirmed case have been contacted and advised accordingly.

Your child has <u>not</u> been identified as a close contact at this time, your child does not need a test for Covid-19, they can continue to attend school, and no further actions are required at this time.

Everyone is reminded to ensure all Covid procedures and regulations are strictly adhered to when the school opens tomorrow as normal.

Yours sincerely,

John Nolan. Principal.